
WEATHER POLICY FOR GUILFORD 

COUNTY BEEKEEPERS ASSOCIATION 

 

WE HAVE HAD TO MODIFY OUR WEATHER POLICY BECAUSE OF THE EASE WITH 

WHICH GUILFORD COUNTY SCHOOLS OPT FOR REMOTE LEARNING. 

 

WE WILL NO LONGER FOLLOW GUILFORD COUNTY SCHOOL WEATHER POLICY, 

BUT WILL POST OUR DECISION ABOUT A MEETING/CLASS SESSION BY NOON OF 

THE DAY OF THE MEETING/CLASS. 

 

WE WILL MAKE OUR BEST EFFORT TO SEND OUT E MAIL NOTIFICATIONS AND 

POST ON THE GCBA FACEBOOK PAGE IN ADDITION TO POSTING ON OUR 

WEBSITE. 


